
Announcements for Wednesday, October 2, 2019 

 

❖ Attention CURRENT dual enrollment students: St. Johns River has posted its courses for 

SPRING 2020 and packets for signing up are at the main guidance desk. You must return 

your completed packet to the main guidance desk by October 9th if you want to take 

Spring dual enrollment courses at SJR State. 

 

❖ Bartram’s VyStar Credit Union is open daily during 4th period.  During your lunch come 

to Room 422, right by the gym, to open a new account and spin the prize wheel to win 

gift cards, free tickets, Bartram pop-sockets, Bartram shirts, and so much more! We 

hope to see you there soon! 

 

❖ The Spanish Club will have its First Meeting and Welcome Breakfast for members on 

Tuesday, October 8th at 8:15 am in room P-11. See you there!! Gracias. 

 

❖ The last day to sign up for Hugs Across the County and Happily Ever After is THIS 

Thursday, October 3.  See Schoology for details and bring your forms and payment to 

Ms. Goodrich in Portable 13. 

 

❖ There will be a National Honor Society Meeting this Friday October 4 in the small 

cafeteria at 8:30am bring your student ID to check in. We will be hosting a couple of 

guest speakers you do not want to miss out! If you are looking for leadership 

opportunities please drop by Mrs. Huber’s office in guidance, we have some great 

opportunities for projects. Also Friday is the absolute last day for Dues and Contracts. 

Check Schoology for the schoolpay links. 

 

❖ Fashion club will be selling scrunchies, necklaces and bracelets during all lunches on 

Friday, October 4th to be worn during spirit week. 

 

❖ The last day to turn in your SNHS acceptance letter is Thursday. 

 

❖ The Bartram Trail chapter of Hugs Across the County will be hosting a canned food drive 

during Homecoming week.  Give a canned good during lunch Today through Friday and 

get candy!  And your can will help your grade receive points towards the Homecoming 

trophy.  Which grade will win???? 

 

❖ Vote for your 2019 homecoming court in the courtyard during all lunches tomorrow 

through Friday. 

 



❖ SAT testing is in the 9th grade building this Saturday, October 5th.  Students please bring 

your admission tickets, #2 pencils, approved calculator and get a good night’s rest. 

Report to the 9th grade building at BTHS no later than 7:45 a.m.  

 


